
Tenure-Track Position in Statistics

St. Francis Xavier University

Applications are invited for a tenure-track appointment in Statistics at St.
Francis Xavier University to commence July 1, 2009, subject to budgetary
approval. Applicants should hold a Ph.D. in Statistics or closely related field.
Salary and rank are commensurate with qualifications and experience.
Preference will be given to individuals who exhibit a commitment to
excellence in teaching and research. The selection process will commence
February 23, 2009 and continue until the position is filled. Applicants should
send curriculum vitae, teaching and research statements, and the contact
information for at least three references to:

Dr. Martin van Bommel, Chair
Department of Mathematics, Statistics and Computer Science
St. Francis Xavier University
PO Box 5000
Antigonish, NS B2G 2W5
Canada

Submissions via email to mvanbomm@stfx.ca are encouraged.

Math – 2009-02

All qualified candidates, especially women and members of
minority groups, are encouraged to apply; however, in
accordance with Canadian Immigration requirements,

Canadian citizens and permanent residents will be given
priority. St. Francis Xavier University is committed to the

principle of employment equity.


